
School Council – Pupil Voice 

Active School Meeting 

The members of school council held a meeting with their class to ask for feedback on 

ways that we can make school more active. School councilors then shared feedback 

in our meeting – representing the voices of their peers. 

Ideas 

• Child led exercises in PE – pupils deliver the warmups in KS2 

• Holiday clubs in each school holiday – available to all pupils 

• Lessons outside – e.g. writing lessons 

• Outdoor classrooms 

• Mini sports days each term in sports day teams 

• Daily Mile Maths – children to answer a math question on each lap 

• Year 6 pupils act as sports coaches  

• More drama in class 

• Bench ball and basketball after school club 

• KS2 Forest School with Mrs Allen 

• Active sessions during the day – children acknowledged that we had already started 

this 

• Dance when arrive to school – pupils acknowledged that Bright Start Club had 

restarted 

• Active math: e.g. True/false math sessions where children have to run to true or false 

lines to answer etc. 

• Corporal punishment – sit ups for talking in class when you shouldn’t be – we 

discussed that this might not go down well     : ) 

• Brain breaks 

• Cross country club 

• Zumba and Clubbercise club 

• Teachers and TAs dancing with pupils like we did in lockdown 

• Additional break time – discussed how this had started already 

• Music outside at break times to dance to 

• Always keep the L Factor performances 

• Sponsored walk – told them that this has been scheduled from our first meeting for 

June 

• Girls’ football club 


